NINTH JUDICIAL COMMITTEE
Box 70, Gedney Station
White Plains, New York 10605-0070
Tele: (914) 997-8105 / Fax: (914) 684-6554

By Hand

June 3, 1992

Mr. Jack McKenzie
The New York Times
Editorial Board

Dear Mr. McKenzie:

Thanks for inspiring us with your powerful May 7th editorial.
With a little media focused on our Law Day submission, we can
make your editorial happen!

Enclosed, as a supplement to what is already in the possession of
the Times, is our June 2nd letter to Senate Majority Leader
Mitchell.

We hope you'll agree that this story--with all its many angles--
is dynamite!

Regards,

<Lono_

ELENA RUTH SASSOWER
Coordinator, Ninth Judicial Committee

Enclosures

P.S. I just called the Times and learned at 6:10 p.m. that
they routed the materials to you via inter-office mail
which they said would take "a few days" to arrive.

Because time is of the essence (not the least reason
being the Ed Carnes confirmation--see: 5/31/92 NYT
editorial), I am hand-delivering another full set of
papers so that there is no further delay on what should
be a top-priority story. (Don't your colleagues on the
Times read your editorials--and know how serious and
urgent the situation is?)




